Year 2 Autumn Newsletter

Welcome back Year 2 children / parents /carers Year 2 School Day 8.30am - 2.30pm Staff: Mrs Jatwa Miss Ferens Mrs Bryan Miss Hodgson



READ FOR THE STARS

Children will get a phonically decodable book, a banded reading book and a book for pleasure. Please try and listen to your child read every night and write in their reading record.

Reading regularly with your child is important and will support all aspects of their learning.



Children need to come to school in their PE kits on a Tuesday. This should consist of jogging bottoms, a t-shirt, trainers and a hoody or jumper.

HOME LEARNING

Children will receive spellings on a
Monday and be tested the
following Monday.

Children in Year 2 are expected to
read at least three times a week. It
is important you record this in your
child's reading record.

Maths challenges will be sent out
every week for the children to

complete at home.

Our topic this half
term is the First
Railway. For our class
text, we will be
reading The
Clockwork Dragon. In
Science we will be
learning about

Animals including

Humans.

Seesaw is a new app we have in school. Over the next few weeks, children will become more familiar with this app. They will be able to access this app from home and complete home learning activities on here.

Please use Classdojo to keep up to date with any messages from school. You can also contact Mrs Jatwa and Miss Ferens on here.

PIC.COLLAGE